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Location

Kennebec County, Maine

Notice Text

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TOWN OF WASHINGTON PLANNING BOARD A Public Hearing will be held at the Town of
Washington in the Bryant room of the Gibbs Library on February 14, 2023 at 7:00 PM. The Public Heairng is for an
application on behalf of CMP Map-1 Lot-12-A Washington Maine 04574. The appication requests approval to construct a
power line and deconstruct the old power lines once the new line is finished.



